SAPOE Website Update
· Following the September 2012 meeting we received expressions of interest for the £300 per month content management role.

· After considering the options the Executive agreed in October to offer this work to Natalie Polack.

Recent progress on the SAPOE site
· Members directory has been revised with options to search by name or by local authority
· News section has been updated

· Training page has had information added relating to OL cards

Using our Website

· Meetings – minutes, agendas etc will be put on the website with members being emailed the link

· Reports from NGB representatives

· Reports from meetings/conferences

· Job vacancies

· Links to examples of good practice – eg Highland newsletter

· Forum/discussions

· Information about training courses

This is our website – we have invested money in developing it and now we all need to participate by populating it and using it.

The content manager will put our information on to the site – we all need to contribute by sending items and links to Natalie.

